
 

 

 

 

It’s Open Enrollment!  
 

Camden County Board of Social Services is holding its annual open enrollment period from November 

4st through November 22nd.  At this time, you may add a qualified dependent or remove a dependent 

from your dental plan.  If you do not wish to make any changes at this time, your current benefit elections 

and covered eligible dependents will carry over to 2025. Enclosed for your reference is a copy of the 2025 

dental plan available to you, and below are the monthly premiums. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To make any changes to your dental plan, complete the enclosed enrollment form and return it no later 

than November 22nd, 2024. 

Attn: Personnel 

Camden County Board of Social Services  

100 Woodcrest Rd. Suite 161 

Cherry Hill, NJ 08003 
 

All payments for dental coverage should be sent directly to Wex (formerly Benefit Express). You will 

receive new payment coupons for 2025 at the end of December.   

 
 

Questions?   

Please contact Conner Strong & Buckelew Member Advocacy Unit for assistance:  

• Via Phone: 800-563-9929, Monday through Friday, 8:30 am to 5:00 pm  

• Via the web: Go to www.connerstrong.com, click on “Employee Benefits,” then click “Member 

Advocacy,” complete the questionnaire and submit your question.   

Retiree Only Parent/Child(ren) 2 Adults Family 

$41 $62 $83 

 

$106 

2023 Voluntary Monthly Delta Dental Rates 


